
June 19, 2025 

Summer Informa�on for Parents 

To all BHS families, 

The examination period for all grade levels has now concluded. We commend all students 

for their perseverance, dedication, and strong work ethic throughout this important time. 

Their efforts have been truly admirable. Report cards will be accessible via Mosaik starting 

June 27th. Additionally, important information regarding MEQ marks for Secondary 4 and 

Secondary 5 students was sent by email yesterday afternoon. 

Attached you will find instructions for the Zipthru cafeteria card, which will be required for 

purchases (unless your child is using cash) as cellphones will not be permitted as a 

payment method moving forward. Also included in the attachments are contact details 

provided by our partners at CIUSSS. 

Lastly, if applicable, Summer School 2025 info is on our website (homepage) or can be 

accessed directly here. If summer school is recommended for your child, you will receive 

an automated email at the end of June. For details, please consult the link above. 

Please note the school will be closed as of July 1st, 2025 to August 11th, 2025.  

Thank you for your continued collaboration throughout the year. We wish you and your 

family a safe and happy summer. 

QC - Zipthru.pdf  

CIUSSS information.pdf  

Elaine Fraser 

Principal 

https://beaconsfield.lbpsb.qc.ca/Poratls/beaconsfield/Documents2425/Summer-Program-2025.pdf
https://msg.schoolmessenger.ca/m/?s=eP3I8JuhhN4&mal=f68622dfecd28ecc9babf103af6e60d6d8324238184da79692b44a90916f7af5
https://msg.schoolmessenger.ca/m/?s=eP3I8JuhhN4&mal=dc8efa1834b1cf42f1f0d85f7350eee1a3057597ba2c47505d63087692289e6a



